March 16, 2017
Department of Alcoholic Beverage Control

28 Civic Center Plaza, Room # 369

Santa Ana, CA  92701

Dear Sir or Madam:

Our organization will be holding a Winery Tasting Program on Friday April 14, 2017 at the Avenue of the Arts Hotel in the Grand Ballroom from 5:00 pm to 11:00 pm. The Hotel is located at 3350 Avenue of the Arts, Costa Mesa, CA 92626.

We will require a one-day wine license for this event.  There will be approximately 160 attendees. Rich Skoczylas of our organization and Terri Collins, Director of Catering for the Avenue of the Arts Hotel are the responsible individuals for this event.

The Daily License Application, License Action Request, and a Money Order for $25.00, are enclosed.  If additional information is required or questions arise, please contact our Office Administrator, Lynda Edwards, at 714-708-1636.
A self-addressed, stamped envelope is enclosed for your convenience.

Thank you in advance for your assistance.

Sincerely,

James O. Beard
President

Cc: Rich Skoczylas
       Event Chair

